
FEDERAL RESERVE BANK 
OF 

ST. LOUIS 

X-9459 

January a, 1956 . 

Board of Governors of the 
Federal Reserve System, 
Washington, D. c. 

Attention Mr. Chester Morrill, Secretary. 

Gentlemen: 

.Your letter of December 27, 1955, X-9407, relative 
to uniform dates for meetings of board o~ directors of Fed­
eral Reserve banks, wa·s considered at our directors' meet­
ing on January 2. 

If uniform dates are adopted, a majority of our 
directors expressed a preference that board'meetings be held 
on the first and third Fridays of each month. 

Yours very truly, 

(Signed) Jno. S. Wood 

Chairman of the Board. 

109 

Digitized for FRASER 
http://fraser.stlouisfed.org/ 
Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis




